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Title of Report Overview of decision Report Of (officer) Issue Type (Non 
key/Key/Urgent)

5 December 2016

Eating Disorders & 
Body Dysmorphia

Following a Member’s Item in the 
name of Councillor Trevethan, the 
Committee received a report on 
Eating Disorders at their meeting in 
May 2016.  The Committee have 
resolved to request a further report 
on the matter from Barnet CCG.

Non-key
 

NHS Trust Quality 
Accounts: 6 Month 
Review

Committee to receive and consider 
an update report from NHS Trusts six 
months on from their last review.  

Non-key
 

Cricklewood GP Health 
Centre

Following the report on 6 July 2015, 
the Committee have requested to 
receive an update report on services 
at the Cricklewood GP Health Centre.  

Non-key
 

Legal Highs Committee to receive a report 
regarding Legal Highs. 

Non-key
 

6 February 2017

Update Report on 
Dementia Care

To provide an update on the support 
work being provided by the London 
Borough of Barnet.

Non-key
 



Title of Report Overview of decision Report Of (officer) Issue Type (Non 
key/Key/Urgent)

Homestart Barnet 
Report -  Dental 
experience for Barnet 
families

Report from a partner of Healthwatch 
(Homestart) on the dental experience 
for Barnet families.

Non-key
 

Diabetes in the London 
Borough of Barnet

Committee to receive a report 
regarding work being done in the 
borough on diabetes.

Non-key
 

15 May 2017

NHS Trust Quality 
Accounts

Committee to consider and comment 
upon NHS Trust Quality Accounts

Non-key
 

Items to be Allocated

Sustainability and 
Transformation Plan 
(STP)

Once the North Central London 
Sector Joint Health Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee has received the 
latest report on the STP, the Barnet 
HOSC have requested to receive an 
update report.

Non-key
 



Title of Report Overview of decision Report Of (officer) Issue Type (Non 
key/Key/Urgent)

Colindale Health Project At their meeting in July 2016, the 
Committee noted that business cases 
for the project would be reviewed by 
NHSE in Autumn 2016.  Following 
the review of the business case by 
NHSE, the Committee have 
requested to receive an update report 
from NHSE and LBB.

NHSE and London Borough of Barnet Non-key
 


